SouTHERN Uxiox PropuctioN COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 808
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401

July 25, 1973

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr. A. R. Kendrick
Gentlemen:

Due to lower pipeline pressures this year than last, and better
production practices, we believe that the Anmual Deliverability
Test on our Jicarilla "B" No. 4 well for 1973 more clearly repre-
sents its ability to produce than did the 1972 test. Therefore,
we request that this well's allowable be changed to reflect the
new test. We also request that the allowable to changed retro-
active sixty days.

z.

enneth E. Roddy
Production Technicia

KER:bjs

ce: HNeil Weldon - Exploration
Robert McCrary - Proration
E. Re. Corliss - Engineering
James R. Large - Kutz




